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The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality did not adequately allow for public notice and
public input in 2012 when it quickly and quietly allowed a 'no discharge' permit for C & H hog farms to
build a facility on the Buffalo River watershed. This was supposedly done without even the knowledge
of the 'then' director of ADEQ or Governor Beebe. The issuance of this permit shows a total disrespect
for our unique and beautiful National River. It is a national disgrace and an increasing source of
embarassment for our natural state. This facility which is spreading liquified hog manure over
hundreds of acres of the Buffalo watershed should be removed. This act might restore the belief that
the ADEQ actually works to preserve the quality of the natural environment of Arkansas.
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